Meet the 5th Grade Teachers

Hello! My name is Mr.Bolz! | am originally from Phillips, and this will be
my 5th year back in the area. 1lived in Madison for two years after
graduating from UW- Eau Claire. | am the JV basketball coach, and head
varsity coach for baseball at Phillips. | love all things Wisconsin Sports,
including the Packers, Badgers, Bucks and Brewers! | also enjoy being
outdoors and spending time with my family and black lab, Macy! 1 am so
~ excited to get the school year going with you!

My name is Ms. Salisbury, and this year will be my
second year teaching at Phillips. I went to Hillsboro
Eiementary Schooi while growing up, which is about 3 hours
away. My parents and relatives are from Phillips, so I grew up
coming to the area multiple fimes a year. In my free time I
love camping, being outside, fishing/boating, and
running/playing sperts.

__~ Hi, I'm Mrs. Schoenborn. I am so excited for this school

~ year! I have been teaching for several years. I have taught
every grade from Kindergarten to 8th grade, except 6th
grade. This year I became a Grandma for the first time. I
love working in my garden and going camping with my family.




Dear Students and Parents,

Welcome to the 5th grade! We are looking forward to seeing all of you. We are excited
about the upcoming year and have many fun and exciting things planned.

The following is a list of supplies you will need in 5th grade for the 2024-2025 school
year.

Large eraser Gym shoes

Scissors 2 large boxes of Kleenex
12 glue sticks 3 ring binder

1 box colored pencils 24 pencils

3 one-subject notebooks (spiral bound)

(Red, Blue, Green)

4 folders with pockets and 3 hole punched(for binders)—plastic or coated vinyl
(Red, Blue, Green, Yellow)

Earbuds or headphones (non Bluetooth)

Pencil Pouch for Binder

Art smock—oversized t-shirt works best

**Please pack pencil pouch with:
-3 pencils, colored pencils, 2 glue sticks, large eraser, and scissors
- Please no pencil boxes
—-All extra supplies will be kept in a labeled zip lock bag in our classroom.

Please keep in mind that additional supplies might be needed throughout the school
year. Have a great summer, and we look forward to seeing you in the fall.

Sincerely,

The 5th Grade Teachers

Brady Bolz
Nicole Salisbury
Connie Schoenborn




